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Subject: Acceptance of Invitation to Speak at IBBC-2024 and Request for Patronage from PPS

Dear Dr. Ghulam Hussain,
Principal Organizer, IBBC-2024
I am honored and delighted to accept your invitation to serve as a keynote speaker at the 2nd International Brain and Biomedicines Conference, 2024 (IBBC-2024), organized by the Department of Physiology, Government College University, Faisalabad, on May 8–9, 2024.

The theme of the conference, "Socioeconomic and Malnutrition Burden: A Catastrophe for Brain Health," resonates deeply with my academic interests, and is need of the day.

Please find attached my most recent CV, along with the letter of consent for my participation as a keynote speaker.

Furthermore, I wholeheartedly support and seek the patronage and valued support of the Pakistan Physiological Society (PPS) in organizing this esteemed event. Their involvement would undoubtedly enhance the quality and impact of the conference.

Thank you for considering me for this significant role, and I look forward to contributing to the success of IBBC-2024.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I shall provide the abstract of my talk in due course of time. 

Warm regards,
